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Date: June 20, 2019  
 
Re: Transfer from Capital Reserve for Big Irwin Bridge  

Recommendation: 

That approximately $4,500 be transferred from the Bridge Reserve to the Big Irwin 
Bridge capital account.   

Background: 

The Big Irwin Bridge was replaced in 2016. This particular fence replacement was agreed to 
in February 2015 as part of the land purchase. It was still unresolved when the project was 
closed after the bridge replacement was completed. The property owner recently contacted 
the County asking for resolution. The County offered a onetime payment of $4,367.45 to the 
landowner to remove and relocate a small section of fence that was affected by the land 
purchase. This offer was accepted by the landowner. 

Financial/Staffing/Legal/IT Considerations: 

The Bridge Reserve is currently estimated to have $2,103,691 that is not committed. There 
are no staffing, legal or IT considerations associated with this report. 

Interdepartmental Consultation: 

There was no interdepartmental consultation 

Link to Strategic Goals and Elements: 

None identified. 
 
Approved by: 

 

Murray Clarke 
Acting Chief Administrative Officer 


